## Montauk Pool & Spa Bennett Pools

P.O. Box 549 Montauk, NY 11954 (631) 668-1119/329-1110

Email: <a href="montaukpoolandspa@gmail.com">montaukpoolandspa@gmail.com</a> / jmb.mps@gmail.com

## SPRING LETTER

Dear Customer,

As the new pool season approaches, we want to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support over the past seasons. We look forward to another great season ahead!

Enclosed is your yearly contract. Please complete and return it by March 15th to secure your preferred opening date. If you're considering any major renovations, such as a liner replacement, heater installation, or filter replacement, please let us know as soon as possible. We recommend contacting us by March 10th so we can discuss and schedule any necessary repairs to ensure everything is completed on time.

Additionally, a friendly reminder: both Montauk Pool & Spa and Bennett Pools offer a 25% discount for referring a seasonal contract. We've found that word of mouth is the most effective way to reach new customers.

Also, please take a moment to fill out the enclosed information sheet, including your email address, even if you believe we already have it. We've found some gaps in our contact records and want to make sure we have accurate details.

If you need any further services, don't hesitate to contact us at:

Phone: 631-668-1119 / 631-329-1110

Email: montaukpoolandspa@gmail.com / jmb.mps@gmail.com

Thank you again, and we look forward to serving you this season!

Sincerely, John Bennett Service Manager